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Brothers, 
    My personal thanks to the 40+ Knights and wives who were present at our Departed 
brother John Kleck's Rosary service at Schellhaas Funeral Home. I'm certain that Juana 
and all the family were so appreciative of our being there.  Special thanks to the Color 
Corp for their participation. John was our Financial Secretary since the inception of our 
Council, and he will be truly missed. 
   Brother Bob Musgrave received word today that all steps have been completed and 
he will now be our Financial Secretary going forward. My thanks to Bob for stepping up 
and I’m sure we will all support him as the year progresses, Also, at Mondays meeting, 
Brother Ed Moeller accepted the position of Trustee taking Bob Musgraves place. 
   The process of replacing the Deputy Grand Knight is ongoing and more will be 
brought up at our February meeting. 
   Brother Mike Stobba discussed a new volunteer program for Saint Teresa Parish that 
needs the Knights help. It’s the Church Doors Ministry It runs from Monday thru Friday 
and there are 2 parts. Part 1..... Unlock the main church doors and turn on the lights. To 
be done 7am Monday, Tuesday and Thursday, and 6am on Wednesday and Friday. It 
should take 5 minutes. Part 2..... Closing at 4pm each day and turning off the lights and 
locking the main church door. The closing times may be later on holy days of obligation. 
There are other groups of Knights doing this at other parishes and lets do our best to 
find 5 to 10 Knights who can spend 10 minutes or so daily to do the same . If anyone 
has questions call Mike at the rectory. 
   There is no social meeting in January, and our next business meeting is Monday, 
February11th 
Fraternally yours,  
 
Jay Kerr  
Grand Knight 



 
 

  

February Business Meeting 

Our February Schedule will be a Business meeting on Monday, February 11.  

There will not be a Social Meeting in February.  

January Birthdays 

January 5 – Bradley Caton 
January 6 – Michael Palcsey 
January 12 – Andrew Zahren 
January 13 – Thomas Surman 
January 21 – Fr. Christopher Mannerino 
January 21 – Nicholas Mannerino 
January 22 – George Samo 
January 26 – Michael McGrogan 
January 31 – Frank Leja 

 


